REFERRAL FOR VMG BUILDERS INC.


We used VMG to repair a bad outcome that another subcontractor created for us.  VMG was very helpful in finding a solution and executing it in the most difficult of circumstances as the home was complete and occupied before they started.  They chose the right products and materials to rectify the deficiencies and give us a long-term solution for the home.  Just for reference, the work VMG did was a complete re-mesh and re-stucco of the entire three story building both creating a great finish and compensating for underlying cracking and gapping from the original bad stucco job.  The outcome is beautiful, our client is very happy, and the time and cost to complete was very reasonable.
I have no qualms about recommending VMG for any stucco job and would be happy to speak with you about our experience.
Sincerely,
 
	Kevin M. Smith, Principal
MDS Development
 
(916) 838-6651
KMaguireS@Comcast.net
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